
 

 

March 24, 2025 
 
To, To, 
BSE Limited  National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Department of Corporate Services  Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 'G' Block,  Bandra – Kurla Complex 
Dalal Street, Bandra East,  
Mumbai - 400 001 Mumbai - 400 051 
Scrip Code: 524091 Trading Symbol: CARYSIL 
               
Sub: Clarification on News Article – Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) 
Regulations, 2015 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

This is in reference to the news article published in Business Standard titled “Carysil 
plans to invest Rs 500 crore to increase production capacity” on March 24, 2025. 
 

We would like to clarify that the published articles do not reflect our views correctly 
and clearly. Therefore, we wish to issue the clarification as under and the articles shall 
be read in conjunction with our below clarification: 

1) We have invested Rs. 300 crores in last 5 years (FY 2020 to FY 2025) in Capex and 
overseas acquisitions. 

2) We have long term plan to invest another Rs. 200 crores in next 4-5 years as under: 
a) To invest ~Rs. 100 crores to increase the manufacturing capacity of Quartz 

kitchen sinks; 
b) To invest ~Rs. 50 crores to increase the manufacturing capacity of Stainless 

Steel Kitchen Sinks; 
c) To invest ~Rs. 30 crores to increase the manufacturing capacity of Faucets; 



 

 

d) To invest ~Rs. 20 crores to increase the manufacturing capacity of Built-in 
kitchen appliances 

This clarification is issued in the interest of stakeholders to ensure that this article and 
any other media reports shall be read with the correct perspective, reflecting the 
Company's views as stated above. 

Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Carysil Limited 
 
 
Reena Shah 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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